

## FEDERAL ELECTION COMMISSION

WASHINGTON, D.C. 20463

July 17, 1998

Chris Wutzer, Treasurer Campaign For A New American Century 1922 West End Ave., 2<sup>nd</sup> Floor Nashville, TN 37203

Identification Number:

C00281923

Reference: -

April Quarterly Report (1/1/98-3/31/98)

Dear Mr. Wutzer:

On June 24, 1998, you were notified that a review of the above-referenced report(s) raised questions as to specific contributions and/or expenditures, and the reporting of certain information required by the Federal Election Campaign Act.

Your July 9, 1998, response is incomplete because you have not provided all the requested information. For this response to be considered adequate, the following information is still required.

-You must attempt to obtain the full name, mailing address, occupation and name of employer for all individuals who contribute more than \$200 in a calendar year. Please amend your report to include the omitted information.

A committee may establish "best efforts" by providing the Commission with a description of its procedures for requesting the information. It is also in the best interests of the committee to provide a copy of its solicitation. In order to establish "best efforts", the committee must demonstrate that it makes at least one request for the information after the contribution is received. This one request must be made for any solicited or unsolicited contribution that, in the aggregate, exceeds the \$200 threshold and lacks the necessary information.

If this information is not received by the Commission within fifteen (15) days from the date of this notice, the Commission may choose to initiate audit or legal enforcement action.

If you should have any questions related to this matter, please contact Neil Evans on our toll-free number (800) 424-9530 or our local number (202) 694-1130.

Sincerely,

John D. Gibson

Assistant Staff Director

Reports Analysis Division